SC 252 - Approved Resolution 2014-252-1

University of Alaska Fairbanks Staff Council Resolution 2014-252-1

The University of Alaska Fairbanks Staff Council unanimously approved the following resolution at Staff Council Meeting #252, on August 20, 2014.

Resolution 2014-252-1: Resolution Supporting the University of Alaska Fairbanks FY16 Capital Budget Request Titled "Expanding the Early Childhood Program (Bunnell House)"

WHEREAS in recognition of the summary finding of feedback received during the recent Staff Council "Better Place to Work" Survey: Expand on-site childcare, now;

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that UAF Staff Council supports the University of Alaska Fairbanks FY16 capital budget request titled "Expanding the Early Childhood Program (Bunnell House)" for \$850 thousand in State Appropriations.

Christian Beks, UAF Staff Council President